
   

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Boerne, Texas will hold a Public 
Hearing on June 9, 2020 at 6:00 p.m., in the City Council Chambers, located at Boerne 
City Hall, 447 N Main Street, Boerne, Texas, to discuss the following: 
 

 
A. Proposed rezoning of 0.341 acres located at 602 Frey Street (KAD No. 18988) from 

R-1, Medium-Density Single-Family Residential District, to O, Office District. (Burton 
and Joyce Sponhaltz) 

B. Proposed zoning of 5.155 acres of TxDOT right-of-way to B-2, Highway Commercial 
(IH-10 “Surplus North” tract that adjoins the future Buc-ees development located at 
33375 IH-10 West).  (Stan Beard, Buc-ees for State of Texas, TxDOT 
 

 
All interested parties are encouraged to attend. 
 
s/s Lori A. Carroll 
     City Secretary 
 

NOTICE OF ASSISTANCE AT THE PUBLIC MEETINGS 
The Boerne City Hall is wheelchair accessible.  Access to the building and special parking are available at the north 
entrance of the building.  Requests for special services must be received forty-eight (48) hours prior to the meeting time 
by calling the City Secretary at 830-249-9511. 
 


